
Parent Reading for Junior Infants- Second Class
began today and will run for the next 3 weeks.

 
Thank you everyone who has been in touch about
getting involved. If you haven’t already done so

and you would like to be take part, please let the
class teacher know. 

We would love to have you join us!

Glenasmole School NewsGlenasmole School News

GRANDPARENTS’ DAY 
As part of Catholic Schools Week we will be celebrating

Grandparents Day on Friday the 26th of January. 

We are inviting grandparents to attend the school from 1:15-

1:50 to share in some games and stories in each class.

We are also asking if any grandparents would like to share

about their school life with the children, that you let the class

teacher know on Classdojo. We hope to arrange some visitors

for each class. 

PARENT READING MORNINGS
SWIMMING

The children from 3rd- 6th class are
really enjoying their swimming lessons. 

We will continue swimming sessions on
the following dates:

Thursday January 25th
Thursday 1st February
Thursday 8th February
Monday 12th February



An email was sent to all Parents/ Guardians

today about our Stay Safe Programme which

will be commencing for all classes from next

week.  

 If you have any questions or you wish to

discuss the programme further, please contact

the school. 

Next week (22nd-26th January) is wellbeing week in our school.

We have lots of exciting activities planned for the children which will focus on supporting

both their physical and emotional wellbeing. 

Here is brief overview of what will be happening throughout the week:  

Mindfulness Monday

Tranquil Tuesday

Wellness Wednesday

Thankful Thursday

Friday, as part of Catholic Schools’ Week, we will celebrate Grandparents’ Day.

Homework
  Homework for the week will be based around wellbeing activities and will be shared by the

class teacher on Classdojo.

SCHOOL CLOSURE
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WELLBEING WEEK 

STAY SAFE PROGRAMME

On the 21st of Febraury the school
will be closed so staff can attend

training on the new Primary
Mathematics Curriculum. 

This is a rescheduled event that was
previously cancelled due to storm

Debi. 

21st February 2024


